
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Weekly Update 
Friday 4th March 

Updates This Week 

The week started with a splash as children in Years 3/4 and 6 began their swimming lessons.  The 

children have really been enjoying learning and practising their swimming skills and have been 

making GREAT progress! Year 5 children begin their lessons next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’d like to say a massive thank you to all our parents and carers for making sure all the children 

have their swimming kit each day and helping to make everything run so smoothly. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Lions (99.2%) 

2nd Place – Tigers (97.8%) 

3rd Place – Leopards (96.1%)  

 

House Points 

House points have been totaled up across the school and the winners this week are AMBER 

with 218 house points! Well done to everyone in Amber, GREAT work! 

World Book Day 

Our World Book Day events were slightly different this year but still filled with fantastic stories, 

characters and a few well-hidden Where’s Wally figures! 



 
Pancake Day 

The children in EYFS spent some time on Tuesday making and tasting pancakes.  All the 

children had a turn in making them and they looked delicious! 

Parent Surveys 

You should have received a letter this week containing a link for our annual parent surveys.  

We use these in our school improvement process and they are really useful for us to understand 

what is going well and what we could do better. 

 

The link for the survey is:  : https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XRPGMSJ and it will remain open 

until 11 March 2022.  It takes around 10 minutes to complete and will need to be done in one 

session, as progress isn’t saved. 

 

Thank you in advance for your time and support. 

 

 

New Systems in School 

On Monday 21st February, we began using our new management information system (MIS), 

called Bromcom. 

As with any new system, it will take a while for staff to adapt to the new software, but largely it 

has been a very smooth transition and Bromcom is proving to be very easy to learn how to use. 

 

Bromcom is also now responsible for our communications and you will find that emails from the 

school will now come from an email ending in @bromcomcloud.com.  These may find their 

way into your ‘Junk’ folder, so please do check to make sure you still receive communications 

from the school. 

 

If you are no longer receiving our emails, please do get in touch with the school office and 

we’ll do our best to help. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XRPGMSJ


  

https://koosakids.formstack.com/forms/haf_bracknell_christmas_2021
https://www.koosakids.co.uk/berkshire/bracknell/birch-hill-primary-school-bracknell/holiday-club

